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30th May 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: The Academy Uniform – From Monday 1st June 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Greenwood Academies Trust has recently gone through a 
tendering process, for all of its academies, for the supply of the Academy uniform.  After a rigorous 
tender process, the contract has been awarded to a company called Nationwide School Uniforms.  
 
The company has over 25 years of manufacturing and design experience and supply high quality and 
affordable uniform to hundreds of primary schools across the country. They believe that convenience, 
exceptional service, affordable prices, durable garments and year round availability are vital. We have 
checked with other uniform suppliers and the new prices are very competitive and in line with other 
suppliers on the market. 
 
A huge benefit of this change is that uniform will now be available for you to purchase not only online 
but also locally at their branch in Spilsby. I am sure that this will be a huge advantage for many of you. 
A link will be added to our website from 1st June to take you directly to the Nationwide School 
Uniforms order form. Also attached to the link is our Uniform Policy, which outlines what garments are 
compulsory and what additional items you can purchase either from the website or at other local 
stores. 
 
Uniform that your child currently wears will be fine to use until you come to changing, then you will 
need to use this new company. Please do not buy from Price and Buckland after Monday 1st June. 
 

  If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs C Wright 
Principal 

 


